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THE
MONTH:

“EVERY CHILD IS A
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FLOWER, AND ALL,
TOGETHER, THEY

MAKE THIS WORLD A

BEAUTIFUL
GARDEN"
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July— August 2020

NEWSLETTER

Haere Ra:

We sadly say goodbye to Jace.
You will be missed!

Teddy Bear’s Pichic:

The children had such a
wonderful day celebrating the
Teddy Bear’s Picnic. It was so

special to see everyone
bonding so well and to hear all

about everyone’s beloved bears

and soft toys.

Matariki:

Thank you to everyone who
contributed a vegetable for our
special Matariki hotpot lunch.
The children were so excited
and took so much pride in
seeing their own vegetable’s
brought in from home cooked
for lunch.

‘I am Brave’ Booklet:

We would like to thank
everyone for your participation
in completing these booklets
and emailing in photo’s from
your lockdown period. We
appreciate the contribution and
look forward to getting these
sent home very soon.

International Day of
Friendship:

We have watched some
beautiful friendships develop

over time here at Bright
Beginnings Early Learning

Centre Glendowie. It was lovely
to have a special day dedicated

to these wonderful friendships
the children have formed with
one another.

Winter Clothing:

We still try to engage in as
much outdoor play as we can
during the winter months so
please ensure that your child
comes dressed in appropriate
winter clothing and shoes so
that they can enjoy the
outdoors during this cold
weather.

Children’s Cooking:

As part of our ‘Healthy Heart’
journey we will now be doing
cooking with the children every
Friday for their afternoon tea.
Please feel free to send in
some nutritious recipe or snack
ideas for us to make alongside
the children.

Upcoming Dates:

Wednesday 12th August -
Cultural Day

Friday 28th August— Daffodil
Day

Monday 28th September -
Loud Shirt Day
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